
   
 

 

 

 

Tim Griffiths 

Retail Market Opening Programme 

Ofwat 

21 Bloomsbury Street 

London 

WC1B 3HF 

 

24 March 2016 

 

Dear Tim, 

 

Consultation on Ofwat’s section 55 proposal to modify Instruments of 

Appointment and Water Supply Licences – Market Readiness 

 

Consultation on Ofwat’s section 13 and 17J proposal to modify company 

licences – removal of the in-area trading ban 

 

We welcome the opportunity to respond to the above consultations.  We have 

reviewed the proposed modifications to Water Supply Licences and on behalf of 

Anglian Water Business (National) Ltd, we formally accept the modification to 

condition 7 to remove the in-area trading ban and the new licence condition on 

market readiness. 

 

Should you have any queries or wish to discuss our response in more detail then 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Wendy Monk 

Head of Policy and Compliance 

 

Anglian Water Business 

PO Box 11076 

Harlow 

CM20 9JQ 

 

Tel   03457 626784 

Fax  01480 311216 
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